
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 4:57 PM 
To: cdawson2@freepressmedia.com 
Subject: Fwd: Records request 
 
Cory, attached please find records in response to your public records act request below.  We have 
redacted non-public contact information pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(7).  If you feel any information has 
been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Governor's Chief of Staff, Darren Springer. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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